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10 to I limitation

I writing to express how important it is for us using forex.
Reducing the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 is absolutely insane for the population who won’t be able to choose any
more.
Reducing it to 50:1 can be acceptable, this will make forex not se attractive to new investors/traders and keep the
wall street guys happy

The New Busy is not the old busy. Search, chat and e-mail from your inbox. Get started.


